








               on the date of this Amended Agreement)
Exhibit D  -   Form of Designation Agreement

     FIVE-YEAR TERM LOAN AGREEMENT dated as of June 11,
2007 among UNITED STATES STEEL CORPORATION, the LENDERS
party hereto and JPMORGAN CHASE BANK, N.A., as
Administrative Agent.

     The parties hereto agree as follows:

                       ARTICLE 1
                      Definitions

          Definde



in New York City are authorized or required by law to





balance sheet of the Borrower and its consolidated
Subsidiaries delivered to the Adm倀n



          (k)  the aggregate amount advanced by buyers
     or lenders with respect to all Permitted
     Receivables Financings, net of repayments or
     recoveries through liquidation of the assets
     transferred pursuant to such Permitted
     Receivables Financing, and

          (l)  all obligations, contingent or
     otherwise, of such Person in respect of bankers'
     acceptances.

     The Debt of any Person shall include the Debt of
any other entity (including any partnership in which
such Person is a general partner) to the extent that
such Person is liable therefor as a result of such
Person's ownership interest in or other relationship s liable�tnersh



making, purchasing or otherwise investing in commercial
loans in the ordinary course of its business and (iii)
issues (or the parent of which issues) commercial paper
rated at least A-1 or the equivalent thereof by S&P or
P-1 or the equivalent thereof by Moody's.

y



     "Events of Default" has the meaning specified in
Article 7.

     "Exchange Act" means the Securities Exchange Act
of 1934, as amended from time to time.

     "Excluded Taxes" means, with respect to any Lender
Party or other recipient of a payment made by or on
account of any obligation of the Borrower hereunder:

          (a)  income or franchise taxes imposed on (or
     measured by) its net income, receipts, capital or
     net worth by the United States (or any
     jurisdiction within the United States, except to
     the extent that such jurisdiction within the
     United States imposes such taxes solely in
     connection with such Lender Party's enforcement
     of its rights or exercise of its remedies under
     the Loan Documents), or by the jurisdiction under
     the laws of which such recipient is organized or
     in which its principal office is located or, in
     the case of any Lender, in which its applicable
     lending office is located;

          (b)  any branch profits taxes imposed by the
     United States or any similar tax imposed by any
     other jurisdiction described in clause (a); and

          (c)  in the case of a Foreign Lender, any
     withholding tax that (i) is in effect and would
     apply to amounts payable to such Foreign Lender
     at the time such Foreign Lender becomes a party
     to this Agreement or designates a new lending
     office or (ii) is attributable to such Foreign
     Lender's failure to comply with Section 2.16(e).

     Notwithstanding the foregoing, a withholding tax
will not be an "Excluded Tax" to the extent that (A) it
is imposed on amounts payable to a Foreign Lender by
reason of an assignment made to such Foreign Lender at
the Borrower's request pursuant to Section 2.13, (B) it
is imposed on amounts payable to a Foreign Lender by
reason of any other assignment and does not exceed the
amount for which the assignor would have been
indemnified pursuant to Section 2.16(a) or (C) in the
case of designation of a new lending office, it does
not exceed the amount for which such Foreign Lender
would have been indemnified if it had not designated a
new lending office.

     "Federal Funds Rate" means, for any day, the rate
per annum (rounded upward, if necessary, to the nearest
1/100th of 1%) equal to the weighted average of the
rates on overnight Federal funds transactions with
members of the Federal Reserve System arranged by
Federal funds brokers on such day, as published by the
Federal Reserve Bank of New York on the Business Day
next succeeding such day, provided that (i) if such day
is not a Business Day, the Federal Funds Rate for such
day shall be such rate on such transactions on the next
preceding Business Day as so published on the next
succeeding Business Day, and (ii) if no such rate is so
published on such next succeeding Business Day, the
Federal Funds Rate for such day shall be the average
rate quoted to JPMorgan Chase Bank, N.A. on such day on
such transactions as determined by the Administrative
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June 30, September 30 and December 31.

     "Rating Agency" means each of S&P and Moody's.

     "Register" has the meaning specified in Section
9.04(c).

     "Regulation U" means Regulation U of the Board of
Governors of the Federal Reserve System, as in effect
from time to time.

     "Related Parties" means, with respect to any
specified Person, such Person's Affiliates and the
respective directors, officers, employees, agents and
advisors of such Person and its Affiliates.

     "Required Lenders" means, at any time, Lenders
having more than 50% of the aggregate Credit Exposures
at such time.

     "S&P" means Standard & Poor's.

     "SEC" means the United States Securities and
Exchange Commission.

     "Senior Debt Rating" means a rating of the
Borrower's senior long-term debt that is not secured or
supported by a guarantee, letter of credit or other
form of credit enhancement; provided that if a Senior
Debt Rating by a Rating Agency is required to be at or
above a specified level and such Rating Agency shall
have changed its system of classifications after the
date hereof, the requirement will be met if the Senior
Debt Rating by such Rating Agency is at or above the
new rating which most closely corresponds to the
specified level under the old rating system; and
provided further that the Senior Debt Rating in effect
on any date is that in effect at the close of business
on such date.

     "Significant Subsidiary" of any Person means any
subsidiary of such Person, whether now or hereafter
owned, formed or acquired that, at the time of
determination is a "significant subsidiary" of such
Person, as such term is defined on the date of this
Agreement in Regulation S-X of the SEC (a copy of which
is attached as Exhibit F), except that "5 percent" will
be substituted for "10 percent" in each place where it
appears in such definition of "significant subsidiary".

     "Special Purpose Financing Subsidiary" means a
Subsidiary of the Borrower that is a special-purpose
company created and used solely for purposes of
effecting a Receivables Financing.

     "Statutory Reserve Adjustment" means a fraction
(expressed as a decimal), the numerator of which is the
number one and the denominator of which is the number
one minus the aggregate of the maximum reserve
percentages (including any marginal, special, emergency
or supplemental reserves) expressed as a decimal
established by the Federal Reserve Board to which the
Administrative Agent is subject with respect to
eurocurrency funding (currently referred to as
"Eurocurrency Liabilities" in Regulation D of the
Federal Reserve Board).  Such reserve percentages will
include those imposed pursuant to such Regulation D.
Eurodollar Loans will be deemed to constitute
eurocurrency funding and to be subject to such reserve
requirements without benefit of or credit for
proration, exemptions or offsets that may be available
from time to time to any Lender under such Regulation D
or any comparable regulation.  The Statutory Reserve
Adjustment will be adjusted automatically on and as of
the effective date of any change in any applicable
reserve percentage.

     "Subsidiary" of a Person means a corporation,
partnership, joint venture, limited liability company
or other business entity of which a majority of the
shares of securities or other interests having ordinary
voting power for the election of directors or other
governing body (other than securities or interests
having such power only by reason of the happening of a
contingency) are at the time beneficially owned









     Section 2.06.  Method of Electing Interest Rates.
(a)  The Loans borrowed on the Drawdown Date shall bear
interest initially at the type of rate specified by the
Borrower in the Notice of Borrowing.  Thereafter, the
Borrower may from time to time elect to change or
continue the type of interest rate borne by each Group
of Loans (subject to Section 2.06(d)and Section 2.13),
as follows:

          (i) if such Loans are Base Rate Loans, the Borrower
     may elect to convert such Loans to Eurodollar Loans as
     of any Business Day; and

         (ii) if such Loans are Eurodollar Loans, the Borrower
     may elect to convert such Loans to Base Rate Loans as
     of any Business Day or to continue such Loans as
     Eurodollar Loans for an additional Interest Period,
     subject to Section 2.15 if any such conversion is
     effective on any day other than the last day of an
     Interest Period applicable to such Loans.

     Each such election shall be made by delivering a
notice (a "Notice of Interest Rate Election") to the
Administrative Agent not later than 11:00 A.M.
(Prevailing Eastern Time) on the third Business Day
before the conversion or continuation selected in such
notice is to be effective.  A Notice of Interest Rate
Election may, if it so specifies, apply to only a
portion of the aggregate principal amount of the
relevant Group of Loans; provided that (i) such portion
is allocated ratably among the Loans comprising such
Group and (ii) the portion to which such Notice
applies, and the remaining portion to which it does not
apply, are each at least $5,000,000 (unless such
portion is comprised of Base Rate Loans).  If no such
notice is timely received before the end of an Interest
Period for any Group of Eurodollar Loans, the Borrower
shall be deemed to have elected that such Group of
Loans be converted to Base Rate Loans at the end of
such Interest Period.

      (b)  Each Notice of Interest Rate Election shall
specify:

          (i) the Group of Loans (or portion thereof) to
     which such notice applies;

         (ii) the date on which the conversion or continuation
     selected in such notice is to be effective, which shall
     comply with the applicable clause of Section 2.06(a);

        (iii) if the Loans comprising such Group are to be
     converted, the new type of Loans and, if the Loans
     resulting from such conversion are to be Eurodollar
     Loans, the duration of the next succeeding Interest
     Period applicable thereto; and

         (iv) if such Loans are to be continued as Eurodollar
     Loans for an additional Interest Period, the duration
     of such additional Interest Period.

     Each Interest Period specified in a Notice of
Interest Rate Election shall comply with the provisions
of the definition of Interest Period.

     (c)  Promptly after receiving a Notice of Interest Rate
Election from the Borrower pursuant to Section 2.06(a),
the Administrative Agent shall notify each Lender of
the contents thereof and such notice shall not
thereafter be revocable by the Borrower.

     (d)  The Borrower shall not be entitled to elect to
convert any Loans to, or continue any Loans for an
additional Interest Period as, Eurodollar Loans if (i)
the aggregate principal amount of any Group of
Eurodollar Loans created or continued as a result of
such election would be less than $5,000,000 or (ii) a
Default shall have occurred and be continuing when the
Borrower delivers notice of such election to the
Administrative Agent.

     (e)  If any Loan is converted to a different type of
Loan, the Borrower shall pay, on the date of such
conversion, the interest accrued to such date on the







obligation to make Eurodollar Loans) or to reduce any
amount received or receivable by such Lender hereunder
(whether of principal, interest or otherwise), then the
Borrower shall pay to such Lender such additional
amount or amounts as will compensate it for such
additional cost incurred or reduction suffered.

     (b)  If any Lender determines that any Change in Law
regarding capital requirements has or would have the
effect of reducing the rate of return on such Lender's
capital or on the capital of such Lender's holding
company, if any, as a consequence of this Agreement or
the Loans made by such Lender to a level below that
which such Lender or such Lender's holding company
could have achieved but for such Change in Law (taking
into consideration such Lender's policies and the
policies of such Lender's holding company with respect
to capital adequacy), then from time to time following
receipt of the certificate referred to in subsection
(c) of this Section, the Borrower shall pay to such
Lender such additional amount or amounts as will
compensate it or its holding company for any such
reduction suffered.

     (c)  A certificate of a Lender setting forth the amount
or amounts necessary to compensate it or its holding
company, as the case may be, as specified in subsection
(a) or (b) of this Section shall be delivered to the
Borrower and shall be conclusive absent manifest error.
Each such certificate shall contain a representation
and warranty on the part of the Lender to the effect
that such Lender has complied with its obligations
pursuant to Section 2.18 hereof in an effort to
eliminate or reduce such amount.  The Borrower shall
pay such Lender the amount shown as due on any such
certificate within 10 days after receipt thereof.
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fully as if such Lender were a direct creditor of the
Borrower in the amount of such participation.

     (d)  Unless, before the date on which any payment is
due to the Administrative Agent for the account of one
or more Lender Parties hereunder, the Administrative
Agent receives from the Borrower notice that the
Borrower will not make such payment, the Administrative
Agent may assume that the Borrower has made such
payment on such date in accordance herewith and may, in
reliance on such assumption, distribute to each
relevant Lender Party the amount due to it.  In such
event, if the Borrower has not in fact made such
payment, each Lender Party severally agrees to repay to
the Administrative Agent forthwith on demand the amount
so distributed to such Lender Party with interest
thereon, for each day from and including the day such
amount is distributed to it to but excluding the day it
repays the Administrative Agent, at the greater of the
Federal Funds Effective Rate and a rate determined by
the Administrative Agent in accordance with banking
industry rules on interbank compensation.

     (e)  If any Lender fails to make any payment required
to be made by it to the Administrative Agent pursuant
to this Agreement, the Administrative Agent may, in its
discretion (notwithstanding any contrary provision
hereof), apply any amounts thereafter received by the
Administrative Agent for the account of such Lender to
satisfy such obligations until all such unsatisfied
obligations are fully paid.

     Section 2.18.  Lender's Obligation to Mitigate;
Replacement of Lenders.  (a)  If any Lender requests
compensation under Section 2.14, or if the Borrower
is required to pay any additional amount to any
Lender or any Governmental Authority for the
account of any Lender pursuant to Section 2.16,
then such Lender shall use all commercially reasonable
efforts to mitigate or eliminate the amount of such
compensation or additional amount, including by
designating a different lending office for funding or
booking its Loans hereunder or by assigning its rights
and obligations hereunder to another of its offices,
branches or affiliates; provided that no Lender shall
be required to take any action pursuant to this Section
2.18(a) unless, in the judgment of such Lender, such
designation or assignment or other action (i) would
eliminate or reduce amounts payable pursuant to Section
2.14 or 2.16, as the case may be, in the future, (ii)
would not subject such Lender to any unreimbursed cost
or expense and (iii) would not otherwise be
disadvantageous to such Lender.  The Borrower shall pay
all reasonable costs and expenses incurred by any
Lender in connection with any such designation or
assignment.

     (b)  If any Lender requests compensation under Section
2.14, or if the Borrower is required to pay any
additional amount to any Lender or any Governmental
Authority for the account of any Lender pursuant to
Section 2.16, or if any Lender defaults in its
obligation to fund Loans hereunder, then the Borrower
may, at its sole expense and effort, upon notice to
such Lender and the Administrative Agent, require such
Lender to assign, without recourse (in accordance with
and subject to the restrictions contained in Section
9.04), all its interests, rights and obligations under
this Agreement to an assignee that shall assume such
obligations (which assignee may be another Lender, if a
Lender accepts such assignment); provided that (i) the
Borrower shall have received the prior written consent
of the Administrative Agent, which consents shall not
unreasonably be withheld or delayed, (ii) such Lender
shall have received payment of an amount equal to the
outstanding principal of its Loans, accrued interest
thereon, accrued fees and all other amounts payable to
it hereunder, from the assignee (to the extent of such
outstanding principal and accrued interest and fees) or
the Borrower (in the case of all other amounts) and
(iii) in the case of any such assignment resulting from
a claim for compensation under Section 2.14 or payments
required to be made pursuant to Section 2.16, such
assignment will result in a material reduction in such
compensation or payments.  A Lender shall not be



required to make any such assignment if, prior thereto,
as a result of a waiver by such Lender or otherwise,
the circumstances entitling the Borrower to require
such assignment cease to apply.

                       ARTICLE 3
            Representations and Warranties

     The Borrower represents and warrants to the Lender
Parties that:

     Section 3.01.  Orgow







     Year, all reported on by PricewaterhouseCoopers LLC or
     another "registered public accounting firm�











sequestrator, conservator or similar official for any





     Section 8.08.  Agents' Fees.  The Borrower shall pay
to each Agent for its own account fees in the amounts
and at the times previously agreed upon between the
Borrower and such Agent.

     Section 8.09.  Other Agents.  Nothing in this
Agreement shall impose any duty or liability whatsoever
on any Agent (other than the Administrative Agent) in
its capacity as an Agent.

                       ARTICLE 9
                     Miscellaneous

     Section 9.01.  Notices.  (a)  Except in the case of
notices and other communications expressly permitted to
be given by telephone, all notices and other
communications provided for herein shall be in writing
and shall be delivered by hand or overnight courier
service, mailed by certified or registered mail or sent
by telecopy, as follows:

          (i) if to the Borrower, to it at 600 Grant Street,
     Room 1311, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15219, Attention of
     Treasurer (Facsimile No. (412) 433-4765);

         (ii) if to the Administrative Agent, to JPMorgan Chase
     Bank, N.A. Loan and Agency Services Group, 1111 Fannin,
     10th Floor, Houston, Texas 77002, Attention of Sylvia
     Trevino (Facsimile No. (713) 750-2932); with a copy to
     both JPMorgan Chase Bank, 270 Park Avenue, 4th Floor,
     New York, New York 10017, Attention of James Ramage
     (Facsimile No. (212) 270-5100) and JPMorgan Chase Bank,
     270 Park Avenue, 15th Floor, New York, New York 10017,
     Attention of Connie Louie (Facsimile No. (212) 270-
     3513); and

        (iii) if to any other Lender, to it at its address
     (or facsimile number) set forth in its Administrative
     Questionnaire.

     (b)  The Administrative Agent or the Borrower may, in
its discretion, agree to accept notices and other
communications to it hereunder by electronic
communications pursuant to procedures approved by it;
provided that approval of such procedures may be
limited to particular notices or communications.

     (c)  Any party hereto may change its address or
telecopy number for notices and other communications
hereunder by notice to the Administrative Agent and the
Borrower.  All notices and other communications given
to any party hereto in accordance with the provisions
of this Agreement will be deemed to have been given on
the date of receipt.

     Section 9.02.  Waivers; Amendments.  (a)  No
failure or delay by any Lender Party in exercising
any right or power hereunder or under any other
Loan Document shall operate as a waiver thereof,
nor shall any single or partial exercise of any such
right or power, or any abandonment or discontinuance of
steps to enforce such a right or power, preclude any
other or further exercise thereof or the exercise of
any other right or power.  The rights and remedies of
the Lender Parties under the Loan Documents are
cumulative and are not exclusive of any rights or
remedies that they would otherwise have.  No waiver of
any provision of any Loan Document or consent to any
departure by the Borrower therefrom shall in any event
be effective unless the same shall be permitted by
subsection (b) of this Section, and then such waiver or
consent shall be effective only in the specific
instance and for the purpose for which given.  Without
limiting the generality of the foregoing, the making of
a Loan shall not be construed as a waiver of any
Default, regardless of whether any Lender Party had
notice or knowledge of such Default at the time.

     (b)  No Loan Document or provision thereof may be
waived, amended or modified except by an agreement or
agreements in writing entered into by the Borrower and
the Required Lenders; provided that no such agreement
shall:

          (i) increase the Commitment of any Lender without its



     written consent;

         (ii) reduce the principal amount of any Loan or reduce
     the rate of interest thereon, or reduce any fee payable
     hereunder, without the written consent of each Lender
     Party affected thereby;

        (iii) postpone the date fixed for any payment of
     principal of any Loan, or for any payment of interest,
     or fees hereunder, or reduce the amount of, waive or
     excuse any such payment, or postpone the scheduled date
     of expiration of any Commitment, without the written
     consent of each Lender Party affected thereby;

         (iv) change Section 2.17 in a manner that would alter
     the pro rata sharing of payments required thereby,
     without the written consent of each Lender;

         (v) change any provision of this Section or the
     percentage set forth in the definition of "Required
     Lenders" or any other provision of any Loan Document
     specifying the number or percentage of Lenders required
     to take any action thereunder, without the written
     consent of each Lender; or

         (vi) unless signed by a Designated Lender or its
     Designating Lender, subject such Designated Lender to
     any additional obligation or affect its rights
     hereunder (unless the rights of all the Lenders are
     similarly affected);

and provided further that no such agreement shall
amend, modify or otherwise affect the rights or duties
of any Agent without its prior written consent; and
provided further that neither a reduction or
termination of Commitments pursuant to Section 2.08 or
2.12 constitutes an amendment, waiver or modification
for purposes of this Section 9.02.

     (c)  Notwithstanding the foregoing, if the Required
Lenders enter into or consent to any waiver, amendment
or modification pursuant to subsection (b) of this
Section, no consent of any other Lender will be
required if, when such waiver, amendment or
modification becomes effective, (i) the Commitment of
each Lender not consenting thereto (if still in
existence) terminates and (ii) all amounts owing to it
or accrued for its account hereunder are paid in full.

     Section 9.03.  Expenses; Indemnity; Damage Waiver.
(a)  The Borrower shall pay (i) all reasonable and
documented out-of-pocket expenses incurred by the
Arranger, the Administrative Agent and their
respective Affiliates, including the reasonable
fees, charges and disbursements of Davis Polk &
Wardwell, special counsel for the Administrative Agent,
in connection with the syndication of the credit
facilities provided for herein, the preparation and
administration of the Loan Documents and any
amendments, modifications or waivers of the provisions
thereof (whether or not the transactions contemplated
hereby or thereby shall be consummated) and (ii) all
out-of-pocket expenses incurred by any Lender Party,
including the fees, charges and disbursements of any
counsel for any Lender Party, in connection with the
enforcement or protection of its rights in connection
with the Loan Documents (including its rights under
this Section) or the Loans, including all such out-of-
pocket expenses incurred during any workout,
restructuring or negotiations in respect of the Loans.

     (b)  The Borrower shall indemnify each of the Lender
Parties and their respective Related Parties (each such
Person being called an "Indemnitee") against, and hold
each Indemnitee harmless from, any and all losses,
claims, damages, liabilities and related expenses,
including the fees, charges and disbursements of
counsel for any Indemnitee, incurred by or asserted
against any Indemnitee arising out of, in connection
with, or as a result of (i) the execution or delivery
of any Loan Document or any M, damages+�a t  the�tion e harmlessume fo ti armlreby or t") urseadd  itetias dalesssuch
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contemplated hereby, (ii) any Loan or the use of the
proceeds therefrom or (iii) any actual or prospective
claim, litigation, investigation or proceeding relating
to any of the foregoing, whether based on contract,
tort or any other theory and regardless of whether any
Indemnitee is a party thereto; provided that (i) such
indemnity shall not be ax㈀r aempl
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accrued interest on any Loan or any fee or other amount
payable hereunder is outstanding.  The provisions of
Sections 2.14, 2.15, 2.16 and 9.03 and Article 8 shall
survive and remain in full force and effect regardless
of the consummation of the Financing Transactions, the
repayment of the Loans or the termination of this
Agreement or any provision hereof.

     Section 9.07.  Counterparts; Integration;
Effectiveness.  This Agreement may be executed in
counterparts (and by different parties hereto on
different counterparts), each of which shall constitute
an original, but all of which when taken together shall
constitute a single contract.  This Agreement, the
other Loan Documents and any separate letter agreements
with respect to fees payable to any Agent constitute
the entire contract among the parties relating to the
subject matter hereof and supersede any and all
previous agreements and understandings, oral or
written, relating to the subject matter hereof.  Except
as provided in Section 4.01, this Agreement (i) will
become effective when the Administrative Agent shall
have signed this Agreement and received counterparts
hereof that, when taken together, bear the signatures
of each of the other parties hereto and (ii) thereafter
will be binding upon and inure to the benefit of the
parties hereto and their respective successors and
assigns.  Delivery of an executed counterpart of a
signature page of this Agreement by telecopy will be
effective as delivery of a manually executed
counterpart of this Agreement.

     Section 9.08.  Severability.  If any provision of
any Loan Document is invalid, illegal or unenforceable
in any jurisdiction then, to the fullest extent
permitted by law, (i) such provision shall, as to such
jurisdiction, be ineffective to the extent (but only to
the extent) of such invalidity, illegality or
unenforceability, (ii) the other provisions of the Loan
Documents shall remain in full force and effect in such
jurisdiction and shall be liberally construed in favor
of the Lender Parties in order to carry out the
intentions of the parties thereto as nearly as may be
possible and (iii) the invalidity, illegality or
unenforceability of any such provision in any
jurisdiction shall not affect the validity, legality or
enforceability of such provision in any other
jurisdiction.

     Section 9.09.  Right of Setoff.  If an Event of
Default shall have occurred and be continuing, each
Lender and each of its Affiliates is authorized at any
time and from time to time, to the fullest extent
permitted by law, to set off and apply any and all
deposits (general or special, time or demand,
provisional or final) at any time held and other
obligations at any time owing by such Lender or
Affiliate to or for the credit or the account of the
Borrower against any obligations of the Borrower now or
hereafter existing hereunder and held by such Lender,
irrespective of whether or not such Lender shall have
made any demand hereunder and although such obligations
may be unmatured.  The rights of each Lender under this
Section are in addition to other rights and remedies
(including other rights of setoff) that such Lender may
have.

     Section 9.10.  Governing Law; Jurisdiction; Consent
to Service of Process.  (a)  This Agreement shall be
construed in accordance with and governed by the law
of the State of New York.

     (b)  Each party to this Agreement irrevocably and
unconditionally submits, for itself and its property,
to the nonexclusive jurisdiction of the Supreme Court
of the State of New York sitting in New York County and
of the United States District Court of the Southern
District of New York, and any relevant appellate court,
in any action or proceeding arising out of or relating
to any Loan Document, or for recognition or enforcement
of any judgment, and each party �ot o mmm reobli
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party hereto agrees that a final judgment in any such
action or proceeding shall be conclusive and may be
enforced in other jurisdictions by suit on the judgment
or in any other manner provided by law.  Nothing in any
Loan Document shall affect any right that any party may
otherwise have to bring any action or proceeding
relating to any Loan Document against another party or
its properties in the courts of any jurisdiction.

     (c)  Each party irrevocably and unconditionally waives,
to the fullest extent it may legally and effectively do
i�iv










